
Hundreds of products worldwide: Under the esteemed kashrut of Chug Chasam Sofer Bnei Brak, 
preparations for Passover are in full swing.

As Passover approaches, preparations among the Jewish community are at their peak, with meticulous 
oversight by hundreds of kashrut supervisors from Badatz Chug Chasam Sofer Bnei Brak. These 
inspectors oversee hundreds of factories in Israel and worldwide, ensuring that food products reaching 
the Seder table meet the strictest halachic standards.

The preparations begin approximately three months before the holiday. The heads of the kashrut 
system, led by the Av Beit Din, Rabbi Yosef Meir Altman, meet with factory representatives to initiate 
a rigorous certification process, from manufacturing to final distribution.

Badatz Chug Chasam Sofer Bnei Brak is regarded as one of the most prestigious kashrut authorities in 
the Jewish and Haredi world, with numerous companies proudly displaying its certification. The 
supervision process throughout the year—and especially for Passover—is particularly demanding. 
Many factories fail to meet the exceptionally high standards set by Chug Chasam Sofer and are 
consequently disqualified from certification. Factories that pass undergo ongoing strict oversight, with 
daily inspections, reinforcement of regulations, and stringent production protocols to maintain the 
highest kashrut level.

In recent years, Badatz Chug Chasam Sofer Bnei Brak has further tightened its certification standards. 
This decision has been widely praised by observant Jews worldwide, who appreciate the enhanced 
supervision. The increased stringency even led to a rare endorsement letter from leading Torah 
scholars, affirming the credibility of the Badatz’s certification.

This letter received the blessings of prominent rabbinic figures in Israel, including Rabbi Moshe Klein, 
a senior dayan on Rabbi Wosner’s Beit Din and rabbi of Ohr HaChaim in Bnei Brak, alongside Rabbi 
Yaakov Meir Stern, another dayan from Rabbi Wosner’s Beit Din and head of Kehillos Yaakov Beit 
Din. Rabbi Shmuel Eliezer Stern, a member of the Zichron Meir Beit Din, also signed the letter.

These esteemed Torah authorities praised Rabbi Yosef Meir Altman, stating: "A great Torah scholar of 
his stature would never allow anything improper under his supervision."


